
Newsletter

Important dates and notices
Seesaw

We hope you are becoming more familiar with Seesaw and how to 

navigate around it when supporting your child/ren with their homework. 

We will be providing some training and guidance next half term on all 

ways of working ‘remotely’ for Parents/Carers who require support. 

Please look out for that.

Orders

Photographs

There have been 43 Photograph orders so far. The last day to get your 

order in is Thursday 22nd October 2020.

Christmas Cards

There have been 59 Christmas Card orders so far. The deadline is 

Monday morning 19.10.2020

Year 6 Jumpers

There have been 6 orders so far and the deadline is 2nd November, 

which is the first Monday back after half term. We are allowing 1 parent 

to come to the reception area at the start or close of the school day to 

hold the jumpers up against their child to determine the size before 

ordering. Please remember to bring your face masks. Thank you.

FOSJ – Fancy dress day (Halloween theme)

Next Friday, the last day of term, children are invited to come to school 

dressed in their Halloween costumes. However, no coloured hair or 

makeup allowed as it gets everywhere and we don’t want the children to 

mess up their books etc. It is not appropriate for the school setting. 

However, as we are not permitted to host a Halloween disco this year, 

we didn’t want the children to miss out. The FOSJ team will be stood at

the gate on Friday with buckets for children to put their donations into. 

Please give generously if you can, because we are unable to carry out 

many FOSJ events this year due to the restrictions. Many thanks!

Rewards & Celebrations
This Week’s Superstars 

A very big well done to the following children who have earned the 

most team points for their class this week. 

Infants                                               Juniors 

Year 1 – Bear Hopwood Year 4 – Archer Wilson

Year 2 – Jessica Conn Year 5 – Lizzie Frawley

Year 3 – Gabrielle Ngu Year 6 – Sonny Coleman

Always Award Winner 

The class with the most children achieving their 

always award is our Year 2 Well done children! 

Class with the most nearest 100% Attendance

This week  Year 5 with 99.7%

SUPERCLASS – this week is Year 6

Well done children and staff!

What a great first half term we have had …

Last week, next week. We break up for half term

Friday 23.10.2020 and reopen 02.11.2020

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Leigh

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 

Have a lovely weekend!     From Miss Daley
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